
 
 
 
 

 
 

1John 3:18 Dear children, let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth 

 

 
 

 
St. Peter’s CE Primary School 

Whitefield Road 
Bury 

BL9 9PW 
                                                                                                                 Thursday 11th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we will begin to send home our Nursery library books again. 

Books will continue to be changed once a week on a Thursday so please ensure that your 
child brings their book into school each Thursday.  

If you have any Nursery books that are still at home then please bring them back to school 
as soon as possible.  

Due to Covid-19, all books will continue to be quarantined for a minimum of 72 hours 
before they are handed out again.  

I always recommend to parents that they read with their child ‘little and often’ and as 
regularly as possible. Take time to talk about the pictures with your child and ask them 
questions about the story. I love seeing and hearing about what you and your child get up 
to at home so please feel free to share any pictures or videos of storytime with me via 
Tapestry. 

If you have any questions then please do message me on Tapestry. 

Thank you as ever for your continued support! 

Miss Tomlins  

 

  

Hope, Honesty, Compassion 


